
From: Brisbane CBD BUG brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com
Subject: Re: Vic Bridge cycleway counter disabled again

Date: 5 November 2021 at 11:46 am
To: BikewayProjects Bikeway.Projects@brisbane.qld.gov.au
Cc: space4cycling BNE space4cyclingbne@gmail.com, LordMayor Lord.Mayor@brisbane.qld.gov.au

Bcc: Donald Campbell donaldcampbell@live.com.au

Hello again Bikeway Projects Team

I noticed this morning the counter has already been reinstated, which is some very fast work by BCC.

Please pass on my thanks to the staff who acted so swiftly on this issue, as their responsiveness is very much appreciated. 

Regards
PF

Paul French
Co-convenor
Brisbane CBD BUG
0423 974 825

GPO Box 2104
Brisbane Qld 4001

On Wed., 3 Nov. 2021, 11:03 BikewayProjects, <Bikeway.Projects@brisbane.qld.gov.au> wrote:

Dear Paul

Thank you for your email.

Your email has been passed onto a member of the project team.

 

Thank you again.

Bikeway Projects Team | BRISBANE CITY COUNCIL

…………………………………………………………

Phone: 1800 884 681

Email: bikewayprojects@brisbane.qld.gov.au

 

From: Brisbane CBD BUG <brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, 3 November 2021 10:26 AM
To: BikewayProjects <Bikeway.Projects@brisbane.qld.gov.au>
Cc: space4cycling BNE <space4cyclingbne@gmail.com>
Subject: Vic Bridge cycleway counter disabled again

 

This email originates from outside of Brisbane City Council.

Hello Bikeway Projects Team

 

The CityLink Cycleway counter in the middle of the Victoria Bridge been disabled again.

 

I spotted this last week and took the attached photo.

 

Sorry, about not reporting this sooner.

 

Regards

Paul French
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0423 974 825

 

 

 

The contents of this email message and any attachments are intended only for the addressee and may
be confidential, private or the subject of copyright. If you have received this email in error please notify
Brisbane City Council, by replying to the sender or calling +61 7 3403 8888, and delete all copies of
the e-mail and any attachments.
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